July 15, 1977

Mrs. Ingrid G. Khadige
c/o Ms. Rose Saba
2486-85th Street
Brooklyn, New York 11214

Dear Mrs. Khadige:

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation of

$30.00, which you kindly gave to the Diocese of the
Armenian Church of America.

Receipt Number 27116 is enclosed herewith.

Yours sincerely,

Syraun Palvetzian
Director
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